
  Mr. Gao Ping Meets with Mr. Zhang Zhiquan, Secretary of CPC Committee of
Yufa Town

On December 27, 2021, Mr. Gao Ping, Executive Director and President of CPID and
Chairman of China Power New Life Town Technology Co., Ltd., met with Mr. Zhang
Zhiquan, Secretary of CPC Committee of Yufa Town, Daxing District, at the headquarters
in Beijing.

Mr. Gao introduced CPID's new strategy and industrial development route, and proposed 
on the cooperation areas of rural revitalization and "3060" target to fully combine the 
unique location and resource advantages of Daxing District, closely follow the two 
themes of energy security and food security, well complete the land planning, spatial 
planning and zero-carbon energy planning, give full play to the limited land resources, 
build a demonstration base and model of rural industry + low-carbon energy, introduce 
green electric transportation and energy storage industry, provide efficient clean 
low-carbon energy supply for the countryside, create a replicable and scalable efficient 
ecological agriculture, and achieve low-carbon empowerment for a better life. 

Mr. Zhang introduced the geographic location and resource advantages of Yufa Town, 
and said that the local government had a highly consistent vision with China Power New 
Life Town Co., Ltd. in rural revitalization and carbon peaking and carbon neutrality 
strategy, hoping to bring into play the advantages of location and transportation, provide a 
good platform for the development of multi-enterprise integration, cooperate with CPID 
and China Power New Life Town Co., Ltd. in high-end agriculture such as greenhouse 
construction, agricultural tourism, outdoor picking and tourism resort, and low-carbon 



 

 

energy such as power recharge and swap and geothermal and new energy, promote the 
integration of the three networks, build a green and intensive energy system, construct 
practical and economical integrated modern agriculture, and help Daxing District develop 
with high quality. 

Mr. Niu Guiyu, Deputy Director of CPID, attended the meeting. 

 

  


